
October 1, 2011

Montgomery & Associates, Inc.
DBA: ALTCSPlanning
P.O. Box 458
Mesa, AZ 85211-0458

Dear Montgomery & Associates,

As I renew again for the 4th year, I want to take this opportunity to
say thank you so much for the service you have provided for my
father and I as his estate executor and POA.

Four years ago I was faced with the decision to move my father to an
Assisted Living facility after he had fallen twice within six months
and broken both hips along with a seizure episode in between. The
decision was a very difficult' one because I knew he could not live
alone and the expense of Assisted Living was astronomical.

I searched the web looking for programs and assistance and by the
grace of God found your company. You were very helpful in guiding
me through the process to get my Father on the ALTCS program
step by step and answered everyone question, even the silly ones.

I would like you to please give my name as a referral to any potential
clients because they would benefit so much from your services.
Your knowledge of the ALTCS program along with your desire to
help others is a blessing.

Sincerely,

PatJlf~
Patsy Gonzalez
602-373-6506


